
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

May 16, 2019 
12:00 P.M. 

 

POLICE SEEK HELP LOCATING CRITICAL MISSING PERSON 

 
 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking assistance in locating critical missing person  
Stiven Alexander Morales (pictured above). Mr. Morales, 14, who resides in the 5900 block 
of Cherrywood Lane, was last seen in the 6300 block of Breezewood Drive at 7:30 A.M. He 
is described as a Hispanic male, 5’6”, 120 pounds, with brown eyes and black hair. He was 
last seen wearing a black polo shirt and tan pants. The only critical missing factor is age. 
Anyone with information is asked to contact Greenbelt Police Department at 301-474-
7200.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

PREPARED BY: 
George Mathews 

POLICE SPOKESMAN 240-508-0238   
GMATHEWS@GREENBELTMD.GOV 

 

GPD #19-14 

mailto:GMATHEWS@GREENBELTMD.GOV

